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CFTC Allows U.S. Trading of Taiwan Futures Exchange's Futures 
Contract on GTEX 

On October 24, the Commodity Futures Trading Commission’s Office of General 
Counsel issued a no-action letter allowing the offer and sale in the United States of the 
GreTai Securities Market Capitalized Weighted Stock Index (GTEX) futures contract 
that is traded on the Taiwan Futures Exchange. 

A copy of the no-action letter may be found here. 
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